
 

         DONATIONS REQUESTED 

Each year, at this time, I collect donations for 
our Troops over seas.  I will be accepting any 
books or magazines (including: hunting, 
sporting, women’s magazines etc.. new or 
used), phone cards, writing material
(including: paper, greeting cards, pens etc), 
toiletries (toothpaste, tooth brushes, kleenex 
(travel size), deodorant etc..), beef jerky, 
socks, candy etc.  Anything you can give 
would be greatly appreciated. I will be 
accepting donations through the end of March. 
At that time all donations will be boxed and 
sent to divisions for dispersement in Iraq, 
Afghanistan, as well as other locations over-
seas.  Boxes will be divided and marked for 
either Men or Women.   Politics aside, and no
matter how you feel about the war, we must 
support our young men and women of our 
country who VOLUNTEER to serve and 
protect our freedom. I ask for your help and 
cooperation in this collection effort as it is 
going on statewide and it would be nice to see 
the capital region area as a formidable force in 
showing its support for the troops and leading 
the way in contributing to the cause.  I will 
have a donation box set up at my desk.  If you 
would like to make a cash donation instead, 
please contact me, Christine Brennan at 766-
0367 or the Tri-Village Bowhunters at 766-
4310. 

PLEASE 
REMEMBER: 

 FREEDOM DOES 
NOT COME 

FREE!! 
 

PLEASE  HELP US 
SUPPORT OUR 

TROOPS 


